
January 2, 2022 

Dear Parents, Teachers, Staff and Community Members of Hollins High School this is 
Principal Robert Florio with your weekly update: 

 I hope everyone had a wonderful Holiday and a Happy New Year. We are excited to 
finish what we started and have a great, productive and successful Spring Semester 

 No school for students Monday January 3 – that will be a teacher in service day 
 The first day of the second semester will be Tuesday January 4. It will be an odd day 

– students will be in 1,3,5 and 7 
 Students will pick up their second semester schedule in a breeze by homeroom – 

where they pick up their schedule and head directly to first period.  Homeroom 
assignments will be posted all over campus and staff will be out directing students to 
their home room 

 Remember we start school at 7:10 am sharp – it is early in August, January and May – 
plan accordingly – set your clocks back 10 minutes and have a stress-free commute 
to school 

o If you can pull past the crazy man waving the light sabre in the car circle – 
that will help expedite and facilitate a smoother and seamless drop off 

  

Enjoy the rest of your evening surrounded by good friends and family in good health and 
high spirits! 

See you at the top! 


